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10 February 2021
Tena koe
Thank you for expressing an interest in the advertised Permanent Teacher / Curriculum Lead Teacher position will commence on Monday 3 May 2021. 
Applications close at 12 noon on Wednesday, 24 February 2021.  
No late applications will be considered.
Please complete the Application form to enable us to decide if you would fit well into our team and be the “best person for the job”.
The time frame for the application process for the position is outlined below.

10 Feb


Position advertised online

24 Feb


Applications close at 12 noon
25-26 Feb
       
              Applicants short-listed – Referees contacted



1 March


Interviews

Offer of appointment made following the successful interview. 
For general information about our school, please take the time to view our website. 
If you require any further information, do not hesitate to make contact with me.
Please email covering letter, completed application form and CV to:
office.riverdaleschool@gmail.com
Yours sincerely

Debra Peck
Tumuaki
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